
C I R C U L A R
F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 4

Page 01 of 01

Mandatory District Field Entry In MSPO Trace System

To improve transparency in MSPO Trace and address stakeholder requests for district-specific 

data, MPOCC has enhanced the mandatory data entry by making it necessary to input districts 

in the MSPO Trace system. This initiative aims to enhance transparency and simplify the tracking 

of certified entities within specific districts. Certification Bodies (CBs) must now input the district 

for each entity location, rather than using the district area of the headquarters.

The implementation of this circular began on February 9, 2024, and all Certification Bodies are 

mandated to comply with it. If you have any questions about this circular, please send your 

inquiry(s) to mtt@mpocc.org.my.
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